
 
                                  PRESS RELEASE 
  
 
I. DATE AND TIME OF PRESS RELEASE:  November 26, 2008 

 
II. TYPE OF INCIDENT/SITUATION/ANNOUNCEMENT:  
 Livermore Police Department and Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association (CPAAA) kick 

off the Sixth Annual “Holiday Giving Tree” Program. 
 
III. FACTUAL INFORMATION: 

The Livermore Police Department Citizens Academy Alumni Association (CPAAA) and the 
Livermore Police Department will be conducting its annual “Holiday Giving Tree” again this 
year. The Giving Tree will be in the lobby of the Livermore Police Department, located at 
1110 S. Livermore Avenue starting Monday, November 24th through Thursday, December 
18th from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.   
 
Twenty-two Livermore families and fifteen Livermore senior citizens have been selected for 
the Holiday Giving Tree program.  All are in need of some assistance to make this holiday 
season a little more special.  Everyone selected has defined their special needs that they 
have this holiday season.  Those needs are then placed on tags and the tags are hung on 
the giving tree.  Select a tag and purchase the items then bring them to the police station 
and place them in the large “chimney” box in the lobby.  The volunteers wrap all of the 
collected gifts and donations which are then delivered to the families shortly before 
Christmas. 
 
Please help spread the holiday spirit to some of our needy families in Livermore by your 
participation. 
 
Any questions about the Giving Tree program or the CPAAA can be directed to Sergeant 
John Hurd. 
  

IV. CONTACT PERSON: Sgt. John Hurd 
PHONE NUMBER: 925-371-4843 

   
 
V. DISTRIBUTION: 
 
City Manager    Operations Captain  Briefing Board 
Chief of Police   Dispatch/Records  Press Board 
Support Services Captain  Watch Commander   


